
 

IMO regulations aimed at reducing greenhouse gas
emissions in shipping

The International Maritime Organization (IMO) met in June 2021 and agreed amendments to the
International Convention for the Prevention of Pollution from Ships (MARPOL) Annex VI that will
require, as applicable, vessels to reduce their greenhouse gas emissions.

The Club has produced the following reference table to highlight existing and new regulations
related to the IMO’s goals.
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